
 

 

 
DATE: December 23, 2021 
 
TO:  BCMB Registrants  
 
RE:  BCMB System Upgrades and Maintenance   
 
 
 
Please be advised that the Beverage Container Management Board (BCMB) will be performing 
system upgrades and maintenance on January 7, 2022, and January 8, 2022. The beverage 
container registrations portal (portal.bcmb.ab.ca) will be unavailable during this time.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. Should you have any questions, please contact 
Travis Wizniuk, Manager, IT at twizniuk@bcmb.ab.ca  
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